2. IVV friends from Norway.

The first meeting with Norvegian walkers was at 2006. Four friends from the walking club Horten Marsjklubb were on summer trip in Europa. They stopped at Nova Gorica to do a walk for IVV SLO stempel ( for Europa cup). The next meeting was at the IVV Olympiad 2007 at Otepa.. In september 2008 a big group of Norwegian walkers is coming at Nova Gorica.
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A walk at Lipa on 9 of September 2006.    It's impossible to leave the Karst without tasting teran (wine of region) 






   and the Kras ham (dried ham).
